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RFP Email Inbox Correction Notice
RFP MED-25-013

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing this notice that the email inbox listed in the RFP is incorrect, and the RFP will be amended to reflect the correct email inbox, which is: RFP-MED-25-013@hhs.iowa.gov. Please use this email address going forward.



Sincerely,

Stephanie Clark
Issuing Officer
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